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Year 4 Eid Assembly 

Wednesday 4th October 23  
9.00am 

Parents to Attend 
 

Harvest Festival 
Thursday 12th October 2023 

 
Autumn Half Term 

Monday 23rd October 2023 
To 

Friday 3rd November 2023 
 

Return To School 
Monday 6th November 2023 

 
Year 3 Diwali Assembly 
Thursday 16th November 

Parents to Attend 
 

Year 5  James The  
Fisherman Assembly 
Thursday 23rd November  

Parents to Attend 
 

 Year 6 Guru Nanak  
Assembly 

Thursday 30th November 

Headteacher's Message 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
Today we hosted our Macmillan Coffee Morning. It was so lovely to see our 
parents attend and donate to such a good cause. We are aiming to host more 
community events going forward and appreciate all that you do to support us. 
Please note that the last day to bring your child’s flu immunisation form in is 
Thursday 5th October 2023. All vaccines will be administered on Thursday 9th 
November 2023. If you have questions about the flu vaccine, please speak to 
Miss Grech in the school office. 

 Year 3 and 4 children need to be taken and collected from their classrooms. They must not be 
left at or collected from the school gates. 
I hope you all have a lovely weekend! 

Rose Boland-Bourne 

Headteacher 

Macmillan Coffee Morning 
Thank you to everyone that attended our  
Macmillan coffee morning today. With everyone’s         
donations, we have raised £129.90 so far! 
If you would still like to donate, please do so using the   
QR code and link below. 

http://www.justgiving.com/
cm23055735 



 
Year 3 Educational Visit to St Saviours Church 

In Year 3, we have been learning about the stories of          

Jesus. This week, Year 3 visited St Saviours Church to 

learn  more about how these stories influence the lives 

of Christians. The children were exceptionally well behaved 

and asked a variety of interesting questions to further their   

understanding. Well done Year 3!  

Harvest Festival 
We ask for your support in donating tins, cans and                
non-perishable items to help Newham families in       

challenging circumstances. All Proceeds will go to St 
Saviour Church and to Newham Food Bank. 

Our Harvest Festival Assembly will be on Thursday 12th  
October 2023. 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 

Achievement Award 
Ruwayda   Clover 
Grace   Clover 

Whole of Sunflower Class 
Rahman  Sunflower 
Safa    Lily 
Suhaan   Lily 
Hana   Iris 
Kevin   Iris 
Edwin   Daisy 
Joshua   Daisy 
Adriano   Poppy 
Ebrahim   Poppy 
Antonio   Violet 
Yaser   Violet 
Dauda   Ivy 

Whole of Ivy Class 
Reading Award 

Enzo    Clover 
Jagnoor  Sunflower 
Umaiyah   Lily 
Mohammed Araf Iris 
Sajda   Daisy 
Ridaah   Daisy 
Jaclin   Violet 
Sheikh   Poppy 
Nana   Ivy 

Maths Award 
Thashan   Clover 
Nuha  Sunflower 
Yaseen   Lily 
Abdallah   Iris 
Madalina   Violet 
Khadija   Poppy 
Benedict   Ivy 

Pen Licence 
Inaaya   Lily 
Yolanda   Lily 
Chaning   Iris 

Whole school               
attendance this week 

94.7% 
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